
 

 

 

 

31 January 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Caregiver 

Family Introduction Night  

On Wednesday 8 February (Week 2) we will hold our annual year 7 -11 Family Introduction Night,  
commencing at 5:30pm.   

Family Introduction Night is a fantastic opportunity for you to meet your child’s homegroup teacher, share 
information to support your child’s learning and ask any questions you may have. There will also be an 
opportunity to hear from our Principal about our school priorities/directions. 

We encourage you and your child to attend as we value building positive relationships with our parents at 
Willunga High School. A brief outline of the night’s program includes: 

Middle School (Yr. 7, 8 & 9)  
Senior School (Yr. 10 & 11) 

5:30pm Arrival 

6pm Principal’s Address 

6:15-7pm Parents meet with their child’s Home Group teacher 
(in students’ Home Group rooms) 

To register your attendance, please RSVP by Monday 6 February via 8557 0100 or complete the  
following form: https://forms.office.com/r/YLSN18K1b1  

Please note that the year 12 Family Introduction will be held on Wednesday 15 February (Week 3).  

We look forward to meeting you on the night!  

Yours sincerely        

   

Phil Brown             Haley Przibilla      Anthony van Ruiten  
Assistant Principal            Deputy Principal     Principal  
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